
ATTENTION 

MIDDLE SCHOOL (from ingoing 5th) and  

HIGH SCHOOL (to outgoing 12th) RIDERS! 

Are you a member of the USEA Interscholastic Eventing League (IEL)? 

Otter Creek Horse Trials is hosting an IEL Team Challenge on May 17-19, 2024 

To participate, please send the following information to Betsy Jones (show sec.) at  
jonesbs803@gmail.com no later than the day before the event starts!

1) Team name with:
• Names of 3 or 4 riders (best 3 scores to count for team total)
• Names of their horses
• Division they are riding – team members need not ride at the same level

2) Name of your Team Rep, with email address, mailing address and cell phone number

Don’t have a team? No problem, let us know and we will do our best to put you on a scramble team. 

Riders will compete as individuals and your scores will count towards your team total. 

Scores will be posted on [site] throughout the competition. 

Ribbons will be awarded to the top 6 teams. Ribbons have been graciously donated by the L’Esprit 
Equestrian community. 

Since final team scores will only be known once the last horse has completed the event, ribbons will be 
mailed to the Team Reps after the completion of the event. Team Reps from the top 6 teams will be 
notified and will be asked to kindly Zelle $10 to Ingrid Pavilanis at (312) 218-7884 for the cost of 
shipping. 

DON’T WAIT! 

SEND YOUR TEAM INFORMATION IN TO US TODAY! 


